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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of Sea-Comm, Inc. (“Sea-Comm”),
licensee of radio station WNTB (formerly WBNE) , Channel 229A, Wrightsville Beach, North
Carolina. Sea-Comm holds an outstanding permit to make minor changes in the facilities of
WNTB (BMPH-20060921AAY), which also authorized a change in community of license to
Topsail Beach, North Carolina. Sea-Comm herein submits an application for a license to cover
the permit. A calculation of the transmitter power output of the WNTB transmitter is attached as

Exhibit A.

There are four conditions/restrictions on the WNTB permit. The first condition states
that Channel 229C3 at Topsail Beach, North Carolina has been downgraded to Channel 229A,
effective with the grant of the permit. Sea-Comm acknowledges this channel change. The
second condition notes that the WNTB permit was issued pursuant to §73.215 of the rules. Sea-
Comm acknowledges this condition. The third condition states that Sea-Comm will reduce the
power of WNTB or cease operation, as needed, to insure that persons with access to the tower
will not be exposed to radio frequency radiation levels in excess of the Commission’s guidelines.

Sea-Comm will comply with this requirement.



The final condition notes that commencement of program test for WNTB shall commence
simultaneously with program tests for station WBNE (formerly WBNU) at Wrightsville Beach,
North Carolina. Further, that station WWTB, Topsail Beach, North Carolina must suspend
operations unless it has commenced operation with its permitted facilities at Swansboro, North
Carolina, or the station’s license has been assigned to Educational Media Foundation (“EMF”).
The Commission has granted WWTB authority to be silent pursuant to BLSTA-20070208AAE,
as the station has yet to be constructed in Swansboro, nor has the pending assignment to EMF

been consummated.

Based on the foregoing, it is believed that WNTB is operating in compliance with the

Commission’s rules.



